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Dear Jeff Leigh and Julie Facchin: 

Re: Thank You 

Thank you for your letter of December 8, 2020, congratulating me on my re-election as MLA for 
North Vancouver-Lonsdale and my appointment as Minister of State for Infrastructure. 

As I transition into my new role, I continue to gain a broader perspective of the many ways the 
COVID-19 pandemic has impacted the lives of British Columbians across B.C. Our province’s 
transportation sector serves a critical role in ensuring the continuous flow of essential goods and 
making sure people can safely and reliably get to where they need to be. The priorities we have 
set out for the months and years ahead will be vital to supporting all facets of our transportation 
network and the overall economic strength and vitality of our province. 

I appreciate your organization’s commitment to making cycling safer and more accessible for 
communities by advocating for improved active transportation and cycling network connectivity. 
While I know that these are difficult times for everyone, it is a privilege to have the opportunity 
to work with First Nations, community leaders and stakeholders like you to advance the key 
infrastructure projects British Columbians rely on. 

Thank you again for taking the time to write. 

Sincerely, 

Bowinn Ma 
Minister of State for Infrastructure 


